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Pawnee City Assisted Living Facility Public Meeting Planned
(KLZA)-- A public meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 10 in Pawnee City to discuss an
Assisted Living Facility.

Anyone interested in an Assisted Living Facility is encouraged to attend. An Assisted Living
Committee has received a commitment from the USDA to provide funding if $300-$350,000 can be
raised locally.

The February 10th meeting will be held at the Poteet Hall in Pawnee City.

An architect, contractor and sight have already been selected for the project. The desired location is
next door to Premier Estates in Pawnee City.
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